
1.                            
 

2024 Christmas Applications 
Serving Children Birth to Age 17 (and still in school)

 
 

What is the Christmas Bureau? 

 
 

 
The Catawba County Christmas Bureau is a collaborative effort among many Catawba 

County agencies and organizations to provide toys, clothing and coats to children and 

teenagers in need of assistance during the Christmas season. Families served must be 

residents of Catawba County.  

 

The Salvation Army of Greater Hickory & High Country will be taking applications  
 

ONLINE ONLY – Oct. 7 through Oct. 18. 
 

  REQUIRED Documentation for Registration below. 
 

Have these ready before you start your application. You can use your phone to take a 
picture of the documents and then upload them. They need to be uploaded for the 
application to be approved.  
 

• Photo ID or passport for each applying adult 
• Birth certificate OR Medicaid card for all children in the household 
• Custody papers as applicable 
• Current food stamp award letter (not the card) OR proof of 

all monthly income and expenses 
• Proof of Catawba County residency 
• Info. for all children in household 17 & under (still in school).  

 
Once you submit your application, please allow up to two weeks to receive confirmation that 
your application has been approved and your appointment for pickup set during distribution. 
 
Go online to www.SAangeltree.org to fill out your application. If you cannot access the online 
application site, call The Salvation Army at 828-322-2535. 

 

 

http://www.saangeltree.org/

